

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that a public hearing before the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Dunkirk will be held, May 7, 2024 at 5:30pm at the Dunkirk Town Hall, 4737 Willow Rd to consider the following application:

In the matter of the application of Mark Maytum for the property located at 5180 W Lake Rd., Tax map No. 94.20-1-1 for a 6’ side variance on the  eastern portion of the property. This is in violation of:
Article III section 16–  Lot, Area and Yard Requirements
In the R-1 District you must maintain a 25’ side yard set back
Any person may appear in person, agent or attorney. All interested persons shall be heard at said public hearing. If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at the Town Clerk’s Office at 716-366-3967.

	Lisa Boyle
Zoning Clerk
